
From: Sybil Madison <Sybil.Madison@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:25 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: reporting back 
 

Hi Steve, 

I want to report that I did attend the YWCA luncheon, at the CEO's invitation, on 

Thursday, November 17. 

I also want to report that while I attended at working meeting at the Chicago Club, 

there was no food or other expense involved. 

Thank you, 

 

Sybil 
 
Sybil M. Madison, Ph.D. 
Chief of Staff  
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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